
 

 

 

 

 
October 17, 2023 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

 
The purpose of this letter is to confirm that Mr. Bintish Mowjsing has been invited to attend the 2023 
Global Wellness Summit (GWS) that will take place from November 6-9 at Hyatt Regency in Miami, 
Florida, USA. He is planning to represent Mauritius as a wellness destination.   

 
The GWS is an international organization that brings together leaders and visionaries to positively 
impact and shape the future of the global wellness industry. The objectives of the Summit are to: 

• Establish a forum for dialogue among global industry leaders 

• Create community by fostering friendly relationships among stakeholders 

• Inspire a spirit of collaboration to solve shared problems 

• Facilitate healthy growth for the industry and its individual businesses 

• Support quality research 

• Encourage innovation 

• Cultivate leaders for tomorrow 
 
 

Each year, the event is held in a different country and attended by hundreds of international c-suite 
level delegates. 

 
We hope Mr. Mowjsing will be able to register (the registration fee is $5,150) and attend our event.  
 
We are available for any further clarifications. 
 

Warm Regards, 
 

 
SUSIE ELLIS 

CHAIRMAN & CEO 

susie.ellis@globalwellnesssummit.com 

www.globalwellnesssummit.com 
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